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Time to pull the stops out for Stoppard
It doesn’t seem  that long ago that we embarked on this Stoppard double bill, and the actual per-
formance is a only a few days away.  So please, in whatever capacity you receive this newsletter,
whether as an active member of the Detling Players, a supporter or just someone we thought
might be interested, could you do us a favour?  We don’t have a massive advertising budget, so we
do rely on word of mouth to get the message to our prospective audience.
Of course, these days it is less mouth and more email, so please forward this
to your friends and relatives.  A lot of youngsters have put a massive effort
into this production, and they deserve our support! As of course, do the
slightly older contributors...
Just to remind you, the performance will start at 7.45 on 8th, 9th and 10th May
in Detling Village Hall. Tickets are available from the website at £12 each and
£10 for concessions. Puddings are included in the ticket price. Otherwise, go to
www.detlingplayers.co.uk or phone our dedicated booking line: 07842 169725

Thought you might like to see the cast for “The Real Inspector Hound”.




